
IITGoa/Rectt/NT/2022 Nov 18, 2022

NOTICE

Due to certain administrative reasons, the recruitment process for the posts of Junior Assistant
and Junior Superintendent against advertisement No. Advt. No. IITGoa/RECT/2021/01 dated
27.08.2021 scheduled to be held on 26th November 2022 has been postponed to a later date.

The inconvenience caused is regretted.

The shortlisted candidates are advised to visit the Institute website for further updates.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority.

Sd/-
Registrar


